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It is with great pleasure that we officially welcome Bec Maybury to the role of Principal at  
GS Kidd School.  Bec has spent a term and a half with us here at school as Relieving Principal 
and brings a wealth of experience and knowledge to our team.  On behalf of us all here at  
G S Kidd, we congratulate you and look forward to you leading us into a fantastic 2019. 
 
Vicki Urquhart 
Assistant Principal 
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P&C MEETING: 
 
The next P & C Meeting will be held at 5pm on Thursday 15th November 2018 at GS Kidd 
School.  Everyone is welcome to attend.  
 
PRINCIPAL’S REPORT: 
 

Next week we will be having a practice evacuation. It is mandatory that this happens and 
I have been working with staff to update many of our Work Health and Safety processes. 
During this week in class, staff are working with students around the process for 
evacuation.  I hope to see many of you at this week’s P&C Meeting. 
 
- Bec Maybury. 

 
CALENDAR: 
 
15/11/18 Thursday GS Kidd Rooms 1 & 2 visit to GSPS 

 
P & C  Meeting 5pm 

GSPS 
 
GS Kidd School 

16/11/18 Friday RDA  
22/11/18 Thursday GSPS Class visit to GS Kidd School 

Rooms 1 & 2. 
GS Kidd School 

29/11/18 Thursday GSPS Class visit to GS Kidd School 
Rooms 1 & 2. 

GS Kidd School 

30/11/18 Friday RDA Presentation  
  6/12/18 Thursday African Experience  

 
GSPS Class visit to GS Kidd School 
Rooms 1 & 2. 

GS Kidd School 

14/12/18 Friday Christmas Concert and Family Fun 
Afternoon 

Gunnedah South / GS Kidd 
School. 

 
 

“Every day is a chance to change your life” 
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Student Merit Awards 
Week 5, Term 4, 2018 

PBL Focus:  SAFE, RESPONSIBLE, RESPECTFUL.   

Congratulations to BRAITH MIROW for reaching GOLD LEVEL. 

                                 MAX EDMUNDS for reaching SILVER LEVEL 

Congratulations:  To these wonderful students for their demonstration of Safe, 
Responsible and Respectful behaviours this week ….. 

 

Room 1:  Owen Hubbard for responsible practices learning the holiday play 

Room 2:  Ava Mizzie for always being helpful in the classroom. 

Room 3:  Ally Whelan for always displaying responsible and respectful 
behaviour at school. 

Room 4:  Mackenna Hedley responsible behaviour at the Legacy badge 
sales. 

Room 5:  Alex Rodstrom for responsible behaviour at the Legacy badge sales. 

 

 


